
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

3rd February 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You may have heard from your child that they are learning sign language at school.  This is 
because we are practising to take part in sign2sing, a fundraising activity organised by the 
Deaf Health Charity SignHealth, which helps to give Deaf children and adults a brighter, 
healthier future.  For the event, the children are learning a song to sign ‘Get Up and Sign!’  
 
About sign2sing: Between 3rd and the 9th February 2020, hundreds of schools across the UK 
are taking part along with businesses, choirs and community groups.  At St John’s we are going 
to take part on Friday 7th February.  It would be great if you could bring in a £1 donation, or 
anything you can afford, on the day to help St John’s to raise lots of money for this fantastic 
charity. 
 
Learning the song and signs: We encourage the whole family to take part, learning the song 
and signs.  For more information about the event, and to find the song words and signs please 
visit the sign2sing website: www.sign2sing.org.uk  
 
Thank you for supporting this exciting challenge and helping to make a difference.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Miss Lea 
Music Co-ordinator 
 
 

http://www.sign2sing.org.uk/

